
Unity TIF Advisory Committee (UTAC) Meeting 

Wednesday, March 19, 2014, 8:30 am at the Town Office 

Present:  Jim Perry, Barry McCormick, Andy Reed, Chris Rossignol, Clem Blakney, Noreen Norton, Jean 

Bourg, Robin Fowler 

The warrant for Town Meeting will have an item about  TIF: 

“Art. 6. To see if the Town will vote to appropriate not more than $12,000 from TIF funds for  

professional services associated with identifying and advancing business growth within the 
Town.” 

 

The committee discussed how to handle questions about TIF at Saturday’s Town Meeting.  Chris will 

answer questions if he can, if not he will refer the question to Noreen. 

If questions are complicated or technical, we will refer the question to Noreen. 

If questions lead to a long discussion,  we should plan an informational public meeting or invite 

questioner to attend UTAC meetings.  We can start UTAC meetings with a public feedback/info session. 

 

 

 

 


